
LOOKING FOR FUN LOVING FAMILIES  

Happy February to all of our French Immersion Families. 

I would like to extend a big welcome for all of you to join 

me in experiencing one of the most fun weeks of summer 

that you can ever have!  Summer you say???  Isn’t it a little 

early? We at BC Family French Camp (BCFFC) love camp so much that our camps fill up quickly.   

This year we are celebrating our 30th year in providing full French Immersion camps for kids 

ranging in age, from 4-16.  There are camps in three different locations in BC: Shuswap Lake, 

Gwillim Lake (between Chetwynd and Tumbler Ridge) and Vancouver Island.  All you need to register 

is a Canadian Parents for French (CPF) Membership, and a desire to have one of the best 

family camp experiences EVER!  Please check out our website at www.bcffc.com for full details 

or to register. 

Parents do not need to be able to speak French! 

Hope to see you at camp this summer - Attache ta 

Tuque! 

Allison Pirie - Vancouver Island Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1 - Pictures from Gwillim Lake  
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